
Summary of Bill 


Assembly Bill (AB) X would change the Safe Drinking Water Loan Program application deadline from April 30th to June 30th.  Municipalities use their rank on the project priority list, published by the DNR in mid – to late – March, to decide whether they want to submit an application.  Changing the application deadline to June 30th would give municipalities additional time to make a more informed decision about submitting a loan application. 





If monies remain in the Safe Drinking Water Loan Program after June 30th, AB 733 allows additional applications to be submitted during the applicable fiscal year.  








Fiscal Effect:


No fiscal effect.





Supporters Message:


It takes time and money to submit an application.  An engineer has to prepare plans and specifications and changing the application deadline to June 30th will give municipalities more time after the project priority list is released. 





Opponents Message:


No specific complaints, concerns or comments were offered by municipalities.





Key Supporters:


Rep. Ann Hraychuck, author and Jeanne Cargill, DNR.





Key Opponents:


No one registered for or against AB 733 with the Government Accountability Board.  Wisconsin Bankers Association registered with the GAB as undecided.  WBA has no objections to the bill. 





Committee Vote:


On March 31, 2010, the Assembly Committee on Natural Resources recommended passage of AB 733 on a vote of 14-0.  [Rep. Hebl absent] 





Ranking Member Author of Bill Summary


Ginger Mueller; Office of Rep. Jim Ott (6-0486)
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